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RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT 
301 Iven Avenue 

Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 
(610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 687-8852 

             
William A. Colarulo 

Police Superintendent 
 

 
TO: A Staff Traffic Committee Meeting was held on February 21, 2012 and was attended by 

William Cassidy of Public Works, Sergeant Christopher Flanagan  and Officer Stiansen of 
Traffic Safety, Lori DeNicola, Secretary, Mike Wilson of Eastern University, Chrys Kestler, 
Joan Barbault, David Van Dyke, Radnor residents. 

 
RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, 

TUESDAY, February 21, 2012. 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
1. Commissioner Nagle is requesting the installation of centerline rumble strips on Castlefinn 

Lane. 
 

STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE recommends no action at this time.  There has been no 
reported crash history at this location.  Following the winter months, the Highway 
Department will schedule repainting of the yellow lines.  In 2011, delineator poles were 
installed on both curves to increase visibility of the roadway. 

 
2. Valley Forge Military Academy is requesting a 5K run in April 2012. 
 

STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE has reviewed the route and has approved the route runners 
will use.  VFMA will pass out flyers to local residents on the route. The race is scheduled for 
Saturday, April 28, 2012 beginning at 7:00am.  

 
3. Mike Wilson, Admission Counselor of Eastern University is requesting a 5K run tentatively 

for April 28, 2012. 
 

This item has been tabled and will be revisited in April 2013.  
 

OLD BUSINESS: 
 
4. Continued discussion regarding a 5K run from “A Better Chance” in April 2012. 
 

STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE has reviewed the route and has approved the route runners 
will use.  The race is scheduled for Sunday, May 20, 2012 beginning at 9:00am.     
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5. Continued discussion on Hill Top School 5K run in May 2012. 
 

STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE has reviewed the route and has approved the route runners 
will use.  Hill Top will pass out flyers to local residents on the route. The race is scheduled for 
Saturday, May 19, 2012 beginning at 9:00am. 


